
From: Robins, Samuel 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2006 10:27 AM 
To: Risk Based Inspection 
Subject: results 
I believe that more weight should be given to lab results from FSIS laboratories than to results 
from labs provided by the industry.  These can be falsified, or the information provided to FSIS 
can be filtered to show the company in a favorable light.   
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